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Dear Dr. Roldan: 

As a follow-up to our discussion during your January 26 inspection with Ms. Gaskins and Mr. Koshy, 
please note the following request to correct our license #140898: 

On page 1 of the license, Phosphorus 32 is incorrectly listed under section 9 as for storage only, and 
Phosphorus 33 is not listed at all in section 9. Consistent with our most recent amendment permitting 
Dr. Stephen Miller to work with both of these materials, please correct the license to indicate their 
authorized use for research and development. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please let us know if any additional information would be 
he1 pf u I. 

Sincerely , 

Frank A. Moscatelli, Ph.D. 
Professor of Physics 
Radiation Safety Officer 

VirGnia P. Schiffer 
Environmental Health and Safety Officer a v 


